
 
  
 
 

 

 

Friends of Sandringham School PTA 

Summer Term Newsletter 2 

Welcome to our final PTA newsletter of the year! There are lots of exciting events in these 

last few weeks of the school year. 

________________________________________________________________ 

Dates for your diary this term 

Friday 17 June: Father’s Day Assemblies and Gifts 

Saturday 25 June: SandFest 2022 

Sunday 10 July: Frimley Green Carnival 

Friday 15 July: School Discos 

________________________________________________________________ 

Father’s Day Gifts and Raffle 

Every child in the school will be making a Father’s Day gift to give to someone special. Many 

thanks to everyone who has donated towards our costs so far. We are asking for £2 per child 

to make sure we cover the costs of the materials and also raise funds for the PTA. You can 

make your donation here: Friends of Sandringham (pta-events.co.uk) 

We will also be organising Father’s Day Raffles as part of the Father’s Day assemblies on Friday 

17 June. We’ll have a range of prizes available and the two raffles will be drawn at the two 

assemblies. Please bring cash if you can to the assemblies for the tickets (£1 a strip), although 

we will also be trialling our new card machine. 

 

 

SandFest 2022 

We are delighted to confirm that our first ever Sandringham SandFest will be taking place on 

Saturday 25 June from 12-3pm. It will be a super fun day out for all the family with 

entertainment, stalls and food to buy, or you can bring your own picnic! 

You can purchase your family ticket now from our PTA website: Friends of Sandringham (pta-

events.co.uk).  

 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofsandringham/index.cfm?event=shop#.YqBlpHXMJPY
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofsandringham/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=49827#.YqBjTXXMJPY
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofsandringham/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=49827#.YqBjTXXMJPY


BBQ food will be pre-order only so please choose your food when you buy your ticket. (You 

can bring your own picnic if you prefer). Burgers are £2.50 each, sausages £2 each (with a 

veggie sausage option). The deadline for ordering food will be a week before the event. 

We are excited to offer a Pimms and Ale Tent (card payment available) as well as iRock 

performances, a display from Liberty Gymnastics, various free games on offer to play and a 

children's raffle with some great prizes! There will also be a tuck shop available on the day if 

you would like to buy sweets etc (please bring small change) 

Come down and enjoy being able to get together as a community again! 

We need lots of volunteers to run SandFest. If you are able to volunteer any of your time on 

the day, please sign-up for a time slot when you purchase your family ticket on the website. 

We’ve split the timeslots for stalls into 45-minute slots so you have plenty of time to enjoy 

the festival as well as helping out. Thank you in advance! 

________________________________________________________________ 

  

We can’t wait for our first school discos in several years! They will be taking place on Friday 

15 July as follows: 

 

Nursery and Reception: 4.30-5.30pm    

Years 1 and 2: 5.45-6.45pm 

 

We’ve booked a DJ and will be selling hotdogs (by pre-order). We will also be selling 

refreshments and offering face painting/decoration on the day.   

We will need plenty of volunteers to help out on the day. You can volunteer now via the PTA 

website for specific tasks and times. You can also buy tickets and pre-order hotdog on the 

website now but there is lots of time to buy as the cut-off won’t be until the week before the 

event. 

 

Frimley Green Carnival 

A group of volunteers have been working hard in planning our walking float 

entry for the Frimley Green Carnival this year – many thanks to the team! 

Our theme is the Rio Carnival so it will be super colourful and fun.  

The Carnival is on Sunday 10th July. If you would like your child to take part, 

don’t forget to click on this link: Frimley Green Carnival (office.com)  (parents 

will need to accompany their child by walking alongside them). Completing 

the form is essential because the children taking part will be making their own headdresses 

in school. Please complete this form by Friday 17 June. 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=L3SXt5XWaE65u86ZdvtQjG2138aZYUBJvflZQY1B0BdUNVBPV0xZNEpDQU5VM09JWTA2TVNaSUxYVC4u


Easyfundraising 

Did you know you can raise money when carrying out 

your everyday shopping online at no extra charge or cost 

to you? Log-on and register with 

www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fosandringhamschool and search for the company you’d 

like to shop with such as Amazon, Sainsburys or Asda. You can even book your holiday or buy 

car insurance while raising money. It really takes no time at all and raises money for the 

school. 

We are also hoping to add the PTA as an Amazon Smile charity. 

 

 

A Big Thank You! 

We’d like to thank everyone who has donated to school events or helped out 

at PTA events this year. It hasn’t been easy getting back up and running after 

COVID but we’ve raised a fantastic amount of money so far this year. The PTA 

has been able to make a substantial donation to the school to help pay for 

the planned pirate ship. 

A particularly big thanks to Heather Ford for taking on the PTA Chair role this year, and to 

both Heather and Skye White for all the help they’ve given the PTA over their years at the 

school. They will be much missed! 

We are looking for a new PTA Chair for next year, and we are always looking for new PTA 

members! Please message the office if you might be interested in helping. 

 

 

http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fosandringhamschool

